
Police searching for suspects
who  slashed  tires  on  21
vehicles in New Bedford
New Bedford Police are investigating the report of 21 vehicles
that had one to two tires slashed. The damage was reported in
the area of Highland Street, Loftus Street, Harvard Street and
Phillips Avenue. The damage is believed to have occurred from
Friday night (6/16) to early Saturday morning (6/17).

On June 12th, officers arrested an adult male and two juvenile
males for “keying” 23 vehicles in the area of Brigham and
Carol Street. It is not known if these two incidents are
connected. Anyone with information is asked to please contact
the  Police  Department  at  508-992-7463  or  at
tip@newbedfordpd.com.
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